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TRANSERVICE BULLETIN 

   
 
Sisters and Brothers, 
 
Please be advised that there will be an election for 3 Ontario Union Representative to sit on the 
Corporate Health and Safety Committee for Transervice. These representatives should not be all 
the present LHSC members. The Corporate Health and Safety Committee is a governance body 
for Health and Safety. 
 
If you are interested in running for one of these positions, please send your intent to run to Ron 
Girardin at Ron.Girardin@unifor.org no later than end of day the Jan 24th, 2019.  
 
The election will be conducted on Jan 31st, 2019 by electronic voting. This will be set up and you 
will receive an email with instructions on how to vote. 
 

In solidarity, 
 
 
Your Bargaining Committee, 
 
 
Gavin Parker-Nance, Paul Stevenson, Scott Shafer, Ron Girardin      
 
 

cc. Chris MacDonald, Executive Assistant to the President 
National Representatives Servicing Transervice Locals 
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